
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DISTRICT OF STEWART 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 Disposable Wipes 

Disposable Wipes Are Not Flushable! 
 
For your benefit and the benefit of all sanitary sewer users in our 
community, be careful what you flush.  
 
Newer styles of disposable wipes claim to be flushable as they are made of 
a fibrous material like toilet paper, but all wipes clog the sewer as they 
tend to twist together in the pipes and create obstructions.  
 
Please DO NOT flush the following items as they can cause blockages: 
 

• disposable hand towels 
• baby wipes 
• cosmetic and surface wipes 
• feminine products 

 
If you are not sure, please throw them in the trash. A clogged sewer line 
on your property may cost you a significant amount to repair and the 
District has no obligation to repair blockages beyond the property line. 
 

* Please do not flush disposable wipes * 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

     For more information:  (250) 636-2251| cao@districtofstewart.com 


